
		

																																																	 		

 

2017-2018 

Dear Parent/Guardians, 

From September to June, generally every 2nd and 3rd Monday (but that sometimes changes 
due to WGSS calendar conflicts), Walnut Grove Secondary School students volunteer from 3-4:30 
pm at Langley Gardens Retirement Center. Driving to Langley Gardens and back home to WGSS is 
arranged by student leaders, parents, and teachers. If students plan to walk home from Langley 
Gardens at 4:30pm, a parental note must be attached to this form and given to Ms. BT. 

PLEASE NOTE: on the back (or below) is a permission form to be completed and returned 
to the school (room 182) as soon as possible. We always need parent drivers: if you are available to 
drive some students to and from Langley Gardens on Mondays, please email and let us know 
your contact information. A Volunteer Driver Authorization form needs to be completed. 

Langley Gardens Retirement community is an excellent opportunity for students to 
volunteer. Students are not required to volunteer every Monday, but may as their schedules allow. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Matthew K, WGSS student 

Email contact: mjk2012@telus.net 

 

 

SPONSORS: MS.BRYANT-TANEDA & MS. PORCZEK 

	 	



LOW RISK FIELD TRIP-PARENT PERMISSION FORM 

(Please return at first time of volunteering) 

Langley Gardens 8888 202 Street, Langley 

Name of student:                                                                                         (“my child”) 

Name of school:    Walnut Grove Secondary School    Grade: ___________ 

Date of trip:    Monday Sept – June 2016/17 (every 2nd and 3rd  Monday)  

I have read and am informed about the proposed field trip to Langley Gardens Retirement Center 
on  Every 2nd and 3rd Monday.  I request that my child ___________________ (student’s name) 

Participate in this field trip. 

In the event of an emergency when a family member cannot be contacted at home, please try to reach 
one of the following emergency contacts: 

Name:                                                                               Phone: ___________________ 

Name:_______________________________________ Phone: ___________________ 

Care Card Number: ______________________________ 

Medical Information Update (please include any medical or health concerns): 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

I, the undersigned parent or legal guardian of the above-name student, request that my son/daughter 
be allowed to participate in the event described above (or to the series of event listed on the back of 
this form). 
 
Both my son/daughter and I understand that the Langley School District, Pupil Discipline policy 
applies on all field trips.   The use of alcohol or drugs and/or inappropriate student conduct may 
result in suspension from school.    Student engaging in these behaviours are liable to be sent home 
at their family’s expense. 
 
_____________________________________________________   Date : _____________________ 
Parent Legal Guardian Signature 
                                                                                                             Home  
_____________________________________________________  Phone:_____________________ 
Student Signature                                                                              Work 

Phone:_____________________ 



 


